
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

Welcome to Early Bridges!  

 

Early Bridges, a pre-kindergarten program that is a collaborative effort between Boquet Valley 
Central School and Adirondack Community Action Programs, Inc. Head Start, is entering its 4​th 
program year. We have combined BVCSD and Head Start staff to provide a unique program that 
focuses on the whole child and his/her families in an effort to develop strong school readiness for 
the best kindergarten experience. 

This year our program classrooms are going to be located in the Lakeview campus along with the 
Kindergarten-fifth grades.  Instruction for the first 5 weeks will occur virtually but this will not 
diminish the opportunity for staff to connect with you and your child to develop relationships 
that will continue through the program year.  It is our hope that your children will soon enter the 
classroom each day to develop school readiness skills that will equip them for their academic 
journey. 

We will be having a virtual parent orientation on  Tuesday, September 1, 2020 at 5:00 PM 

We hope you can join us. 

Hyperlink 

meet.google.com/ggd-rpyz-zsp 

Join by phone 

(US) +1 414-909-5446 PIN: 911 082 757# 

 

We welcome you to our program and thank you for sharing your children with us.  

 

Sincerely, 

Olga Nelly Collazo 
 

 
Director of Student Support Services 

Morgan Conley 

 
 
Head Start Director 



 

 
 

 
 


